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5th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Nursery / Bumblebee Class Easter Bonnet Parade - Tuesday 26th March 2024

You are invited to attend our Nursery / EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade which will take place in the
School Hall on Tuesday 26th March at 2:30pm. We would love for the children to design and create
their own Easter Bonnets for our parade. This can be done at home or they can be made in school.
Please let us know which you would prefer on the letter slip below.

The children will show their amazing Easter Bonnets to everyone and we will sing a collection of
Easter themed songs.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Kind regards,

Miss Read
Design and Technology Subject Leader

—-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Nursery / Bumblebee Class Easter Bonnet Parade - Tuesday 26th March 2024

Name of child ______________ Class / Year group ___________________

We would like our child to create their own Easter Bonnet at:
Home
School

Signed ______________________________ Date _________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________
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